619 Pearl Street
Pinckney, Michigan 48169
August 15, 2023

Planning Commission
Village of Pinckney

220 S. Howell Street
Pinckney, Michigan 48169

Re: Lakeland Knoll
Dear Commissioners,

We own property adjacent to the proposed development, and
are unable to attend the public hearing scheduled for September 6th.
We understand the site plan proposes 123 residential lots and over
40% of the property is designated for open space. Although the zoning
ordinance allows many more lots, we are pleased the developer is
dedicating so much park area and saving hundreds of trees. The
Village of Pinckney needs additional housing, and the development
will certainly be an asset to the community.

We encourage you to grant final approval for Lakeland Knoll.

Very truly yours,




